
St Laurence Catholic Primary School 
Autumn Term Newsletter  4  -  September 2022 

Through God's grace, a community growing in knowledge and understanding.  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I want to begin with a big thank you to our PTA who held a Nearly New uniform sale this 

week. The work they do for the school is invaluable. 

Events are really beginning to happen in school now. Our Y6 children were out on a trip,  

today. They went to Marshalls for a tour of the site, to explore career possibilities and to    

receive a prize of new school football strips. Check out next week’s newsletter for more         

information. 

Y5 have also had a day off timetable to take part in a team building day courtesy of Premier 

Sports. Much fun has been had. Photos from that event will also be in next week’s newsletter. 

 

Have a restful weekend! 

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Ten:Ten Newsletter           

 

 

Committed to the words 

of Christ and the Gospel 

Values. 

 

 

 

 Head of School          

Mrs McGhee Wallace 

Assistant Head                          

Mrs Chalklin 

SENCo/Inclusion 

Mrs Harvey 

 

Our Classes 

Wrens   Miss Tanvir     

Skylarks Miss Armstrong

-         Mortlock   

Nightingales Miss Peck 

Kingfishers Mrs Chalklin 

Doves Mr Jiggins  

Quails Miss Ward 

Swallows Miss Corcoran 

Magpies Mr Fitt 

Owls Miss Beringer 

Kestrels Mr Pepper 

   

TERM DATES 

Autumn Term 

Inset days: 1st and 2nd 

September 

Monday 5th September –                      

Wednesday 21st December 

 

Half term:  

Monday 24th October –  

Friday 28th October 

 

 

 For your and your children’s 

safety, please do not enter the 

car park unless you have    

permission to do so, in your 

car. 

Administrative Officer       Administrative Assistant                                                                                                                                  

Mrs Rokitnicka      Miss Tu                

 

                                                               

http://www.tentenresources.co.uk/prayers-for-home/parent-newsletter/










St. Laurence  

PTA 

 

 

06/10/22 (6.30—8 p.m.) 

Annual General Meeting 

This will be held in the KS1 li-
brary. If possible, please con-
firm   attendance via email. 

 

07/10/22 (3.15—3.45 p.m.) 

Cake Sales on the KS1  and 
KS2 playgrounds (subject to 
the weather). 
 

 

 



 

Spotlight 

on… 

Doves! 



 





  

 
 
 
 
 

 

    Click here for more information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Online 

Safety 

https://families.google.com/familylink/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=families_google&utm_term=family_link_app&gclid=CjwKCAjwp9qZBhBkEiwAsYFsb9on6AobSl1CgplSGyR1wf6mL0LDfPN5pvehVqPmYGea5fBmA1iCXRoCudAQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds


  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Understanding what’s going on in your child’s mind 
  
Have you ever wondered what’s going on in your child’s mind?  
 
This supportive group aims to help you understand your children and their behaviour.  It 
will strengthen your relationship with your child and enable you to connect with them in a 
positive way. It will support you to develop a more reflective style of parenting and think 
about how you use this in simple everyday interactions to help your child achieve their full 
potential.  
 
The Group is run by the MHST via Teams. If you would like to attend, please contact Mrs 
Harvey via the school Office using office@stlaurence.cambs.sch.uk 
 
  
Workshops will take place via Microsoft Teams on November 10, 17, 24, Dec 1 and 8  1-
2pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

7/10/22 - Harvest Celebration Mass, in the Hall 2:45 p.m.  

21/10/22 - YR Welcome Liturgy, in the Hall at 2.30 p.m. 

04/11/22 - LKS2 Mass, in the Hall at 2.15 p.m. 

11/11/22 - UKS2 Mass, in the Hall at 2.15 p.m. 

15/11/22 - Parent Evening, times tbc 

16/11/22 - Parent Evening, times tbc 

07/12/22 - YR Nativity Performance at 2.15 p.m. 

14/12/22 - KS1 Advent Service in the Hall at  2.15 and 5.30 p.m.                 


